
Dear Sheikha Hussa, 

 

I was deeply saddened to learn of Sheikh Nasser's passing. On behalf of 

The Metropolitan Museum of Art, please accept my sincere condolences. 

His excellency was truly a beloved member of our Met community, serving 

as aTrustee for nearly a decade. Our friendship with him was cherished 

and we join you in mourning this great loss. May good memories bring 

you, the Al-Sabah family, and the people of Kuwait peace during this time. 

Please know that we are thinking of you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dan 
 


